
Nov. 30​th 
Men’s Basketball vs. Stonehill 
70-66 FPU 
 
The Franklin Pierce Men’s basketball team ended their three game losing streak 
tonight with a win against the Stonehill Skyhawks.  
 
This was the first of two matchups between the Ravens and Skyhawks this season. 
Last year Stonehill blew the Ravens out, winning both games. 
 
The Skyhawks were the first to strike after putting two points on the scoreboard 
coming off a foul by Franklin Pierce. Shortly after, Matt Banton of the Ravens scored 
his first 3-pointer of the night, giving FPU its first lead.  
 
Banton was the Ravens leading scorer of the night, putting 19 points on the board.  
 
As a whole, the Ravens shot 39.3 percent from the field and were 6 for 16 on 
3-pointers. The Ravens were 80 percent on free throws, with freshmen Falu Seck 4 
for 6 from the line and junior Jordan Lackey 4 for 6 as well.  
 
This was a must win home game for the Ravens to give them a boost after losing 
their last three games.  
 
“We needed this game to spark something in us. Now we have our momentum going 
for the next game this weekend” said junior forward Mike McDevitt.  
 
McDevitt said he was disappointed with his performance tonight after shooting 3 for 
11 from the field and 0 for 3 for 3-pointers.  
 
The Ravens are one and one at home following this game. The next home game will 
be this weekend Dec. 3​rd​ against Assumption. This will be the first of two meetings 
between the two teams.  
 
Last year the Ravens swept the Greyhounds, winning both matchups.  


